
Dear Parents and Carers,
Following on from our 50th celebrations, it has been another busy week here at
Lliswerry High School with sports fixtures, auditions and our Open Evening.  

 

Efforts to High Things
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Headteacher’s Update

Over 100 learners auditioned for our school
production this week. They were put through their
paces having to sing, dance and act. The
standard of performance skills was superb.
This year’s show is called ‘A Night at the Musicals’
and is on Wed 5th March. It promises to be a great
night, where learners will be performing extracts
from a number of popular musicals such as
Hamilton, Matilda, Six, Annie to name a few.
Tickets go on sale after Christmas.

Well done Y7 and Y8 girls football team
on their first friendly fixture of the season



Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                               

                              Best wishes,

                                                                                           Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                            Headteacher

Efforts to High Things

 School Uniform - Logo Service
Once we have completed the uniform that has been dropped off this
week we will also be doing some logos in school for a year group at a time.
We will let you know which day for each year group.
 

Upcoming Dates 
Wednesday 9 October - Year 11 Progress and Wellbeing update sent home
Thursday 10 October - Year 11 Progress Evening 3.30-6.30
Thursday 17 October - Year 7 Transition Wellbeing Evening 3.30-6.30

Open Evening
On Thursday, we hosted our annual Open
Evening as the applications for school places
for September 2025 opened this week. This is
one of my favourite events of the year. I love
seeing all of the amazing things and people
that make up Team Lliswerry. Thank you to all
those parents and carers who attended,
there was a real buzz.

Macmillan Coffee Morning
Today staff held a coffee morning to raise
money for Macmillan Cancer support.
We raised £148.42 in total. We also did
guess the weight of the cake which was
won by Mrs. Polozova the weight was
1.5kg
 


